
Dear Parents, Carers and Guardians, 

We are pleased to announce that we have continued to be partners with the Bracknell Bees Ice 

Hockey Schools Programme .This programme gives us EXCLUSIVE discounts for parents, children and 

staff to attend the games and The Club comes into school to talk about sport, fitness and health. 

The next Bracknell Bees School Zone games are Sat Feb 15th and Sat Feb 22nd at 18.15. 

Please find below the voucher to receive your exclusive school discount and sit in the exclusive 

Schools Zine and Group Zone. 

All tickets can only be purchased on the night for the School Zone are from the Bees Shop, outside 

of the Rink. 

All tickets purchased on the night are at the exclusive discounted price of £10 per adult and 2 kids go 

free, with Doors open at 17.30, face off at 18.15 

 

 

 



 

 


